Tennis courts,

As you all know we had asked the residents of our great community at San Antonio Ranch to come together and form a group and discuss the issues concerning our newly resurfaced Tennis courts. We thank all of you who showed up and started a very constructive conversation. Upon listening and observing all the comments and perspectives which by the way carried on well onto the regular HOA meeting, we realized that overwhelmingly the accessibility to tennis courts was the priority and had precedence over any other topics. Therefore we have decided to open the tennis courts to ALL of the residents of San Antonio Ranch Subdivision and their guests from 7:30 am to 8 pm (dawn to dusk), everyday of the week weather permitting.

We ask all the residents and their guests to please come by and enjoy the facilities and follow the existing rules of the courts, remember the courts are to be used for tennis and pickelball only.

The MUD board will meet on September 9th, at 6:30 pm and officially approve the findings.